
From: Joanne Olszewski
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Put Permit # 5264-W in the subject line.
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 6:27:20 PM

To whom it may concern- I want you to know that I do not want you to issue this
permit. As a retired CPA I can not see putting the number of people whose income
depends on the river out of business for one CAFO. As a former middle school
educator, I taught children in Michigan about a karst plain. Surely people in this
State should know what a karst plain is and the hazards that can happen with hog
waste.

Also, I am curious as to why our comments are due before your report is made
public? Any comments you have would be greatly appreciated, so that I might better
understand why anyone would allow a hog farm that close to a beautiful river that I
love to float on. Thank you Joanne

-- 
Joanne Olszewski
102 E. Elm
Fayetteville, AR 72703
479-957-4410
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